KANE COUNTY
DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E. 41W011 Burlington Road
Director of Transportation : St. Charles, IL 60175
County Engineer Phone: (630) 584-1170
Fax: (630} 584-5265

July 1, 2009 Sampe
PRESS RELEASE

Starting the week of July 7, 2009, Bowes Road will be closed between Nolan Road and
Randall Road. This closure is necessary to allow for the removal and replacement of the
existing bridge over Fitchie Creek. A marked detour route will direct motorists to Randall
Road, Silver Glen Road and Corron Road. The construction and the detour are expected to

last until September 2009.

Motorists should anticipate increased travel times during construction. Your cooperation and
patience during this project is greatly appreciated

Questions or concerns may be directed to Brad Hunold at (630) 262-6177.
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